Public Comment
2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED
Deadline: 1/17/17 12:00 noon

commentletters _
M. AR ———
From: stevekubeck <stevekubeck@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 4:31 PM
To: commentletters o
Subject: Comment Letter- 2016 Bay Delta Plan Ammendment SED

10-27-16

SWRCB Clerk

Dear State Bay Delta Ammendment Plan,

please do not allow any more water to be taken from the San J oaqum River or its tributaries to assist salmon or
twin tunnel needs.

it is imperative to allow even greater flow of water to aid farming endeavoirs and resadents of the Central
Valley as opposed to aiding salmon not raised in this economy system.

The devastation to farming and tremendous loss of jobs and revenue value as well and the genera impact to
rresidents would cause a collapse in our area.

This area is responsible for billions of dollars in again sales throughout the country and the world and our jobs
depend on Ag,

Thank you,

Steve Kubeck

Madera, California

93636



